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	Marine Safety Alert
	



	Alert No: 27
	  Date: 
	23rd January 2024

	

	Open Water Swim Events


	This Marine Safety Alert replaces NTM 09/2019
Forth Ports takes the safety of individuals and groups who would like to participate in open water swimming and other recreational activities within FP jurisdictional areas very seriously.
Forth Ports have a responsibility to ensure these activities undertaken in a safe manner. 

With this in mind the following requirements are in place: 

· Any swim comprising of more than 10 people must follow the Scottish Amateur Swimming Association Open Water Swimming – Event Organisation and Safety Guidelines. 

· The number of swimmers participating in any one event cannot exceed 100. 

· There must be enough rescue boats (these do not include kayaks/canoes/waterboards/inflatable rafts) to recover all swimmers from the water in the event of an emergency without overloading the boat so as to affect its sea keeping abilities. 

· Cross river swims should be planned to take place during slack water and in good weather conditions. Where it is not possible to complete the crossing during slack water consideration must be given to the possible effect of the tidal flow on the swimmers, and planned for in contingencies.
· Those planning such an event are required to complete an event notification form and submit them to the relevant authorities in a timely manner. 
Contact marine@forthports.co.uk if you have any questions.

	



